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The PLC 
 

SPL- Alex W. 
ASPL- Lucas C. 
Patrol Leaders- Hayden D., Josh 
O., and Nick F. 
Scribe- Khalil T. 
OA Rep.- Nick F. 
Historian- Jacob C. 
Quartermaster- Garrett M. 
Troop Guides- Jeremy O., Jack S. 

 
Nagatamen 

 
For those who do not know already, 
Nagatamen is a National Youth 
Leadership Training course that 
teaches you all the skills of how to be 
a good leader. This year, three scouts 
participated this week-long camp: 
Jacob, Chase, and Hayden. However, 
Mr. Segelken, Jack, Jeremy, and Josh 
were staff there. I highly recommend 
Nagatamen to any scout willing to go.   

Scout of the Month 
 
The scout of the month is an award 
given to a scout that shows true 
scout spirit wherever he goes. This 
month’s Scout of the Month goes 
to Garrett Cox. Garrett earns this 
award because he is always ready 
to try new things. For example, at 
Summit, Garrett was a bit skeptical 
at trying BMX. But once he tried it, 
we couldn’t get him off of it! 

 
Garrett eating breakfast with the troop at 
Summit. 
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Summit Bechtel 
Reserve Campout 

 
Earlier in July, part of the troop drove 
all the way out to Summit Bechtel 
Reserve to campout there for 3 days 
on a Mountaineering Weekend. 
While there the troop participated in 
various high-adventure activities such 
as: Canopy Tours, BMX, Mountain 
Biking, Zip Lining, Rock Climbing, 
Rappelling, Skateboarding, and High 
Ropes Courses! Yeah, that is a LOT of 
activities! Yet, there’s even more that 
we weren’t able to participate in. This 
was an incredible trip with beautiful 
scenery, memories, and tents. Yes, 
the tents were HUGE there! Did I 
forget to mention there was Wi-Fi?! 

 
This is how big the tents were at Summit. 

 

Logan’s Eagle Project 

 
Over the past few weekends, 
members of the troop have gathered 
to help with Logan’s Eagle Project. 

The project was to put up and repair 
the corrals for the Seton Parish 
Festival. 
 

Summer Camp! 

 
Its has come, it has gone, and it was 
wet. The annual Summer Camp was a 
blast for everyone who attended. 
From the open-program merit 
badges, to the camp-wide games, to 
the pool parties, everybody had 
something they enjoyed. What was 
also amazing was the amount of 
merit badges that the scouts earned! 
Kenny Ramos even earned a total of 8 
BADGES!  

 
Cade holding a little frog that we found 
bouncing around the campsite. 


